
Kettering  Ice Arena Program and Facility Study
Frequently Asked Questions

1. 	 What kind of study is being conducted at the Ice Arena?
	 Kettering Ice Arena Program and Facility Study
	 A process to study the Kettering Ice Arena facility is underway. This project is the 

next phase in the study of this space following the 2014 completion of a Mechanical, 
Electrical and Plumbing Systems Analysis which estimated the facility requires $6 to 7 
million in upgrades. 

2. 	 What is the timeline for this study?
	 The study began in January 2016 and is scheduled to be complete by Spring 2016. A 

document outlining the timeline and its components can be found at: http://www.
playkettering.org/about/current-projects/kettering-ice-arena-program-and-facility-
study/

3. 	 Who is completing this study?
	 MSA Architects of Cincinnati is the lead consultant and is evaluating all proposed 

renovation designs for the Ice Arena. Ballard*King & Associates Ltd., a consulting 
firm specializing in recreation facility operations and programming, will conduct the 
management and operation review. 

4. 	 How do I ask questions or give my feedback?
	 To ask a question about the Ice Arena Program and Facility Study, please call the 

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Arts Department at 937-296-2454 or send an email to 
kettprca@ketteringoh.org. You may also submit a question or comment by clicking on 
http://www.playkettering.org/about/current-projects/kettering-ice-arena-program-
and-facility-study/

5.	 Is the Ice Arena closing its doors at the end of this season? 
	 The Ice Arena will continue to operate. The City has not made any permanent decision. 

The Ice Arena Program and Facility Study will help provide support information for 
future decisions on the Ice Arena facility. 

6. 	 Where can I get more information if I have questions?
	 To ask questions about the Ice Arena Program and Facility Study, please call the Parks, Recreation 

and Cultural Arts Department at 937-296-2454 or email kettprca@ketteringoh.org.


